Town of Somers

Somersville Streetscape Planning Committee
Minutes for Meeting of August 13th, 2009

There was no quorum tonight. Members and guests present were David Reed, Bob Caferelli, Barry
Moynihan, and David Pinney.

The town engineer displayed the detail maps he has prepared for Main Street and School Street, and he
discussed the cost estimates for the first phase of the project.

The First Selectman noted that a resolution required by DECD to access the STEAP Grant monies had
been approved earlier that evening by the Board of Selectmen.

The next meeting is scheduled to be held on September 3™, 2009 in the lower level of Town Hall.

David Reed, Chairman
Somers Streetscape Planning Committee.



